
Advisory Committee 

The EHDI Advisory Committee was established to provide direction and guidance to the 
Early Hearing Detection and Intervention Program. The membership represents a broad 
collaboration of persons and organizations that have an interest in the success of the 
program. 

Mission Statement 

The EHDI Advisory Committee is committed to the adoption of Universal Newborn 
Hearing Screening and Early Hearing Detection and Intervention Programs. Our goal is 
to facilitate the early identification, diagnosis, amplification and intervention of infants 
and children with hearing loss in order to maximize developmental outcomes. 

Purpose 

The purpose of the EHDI Advisory Committee is to guide the development, 
coordination, and quality evaluation of community-based EHDI programs. Specifically,  

• To foster an understanding of the Early Hearing Detection and Intervention 

(EHDI) process within community settings with families and professionals; 

• To encourage the development of efficient programs involved in the EHDI 

process including screening, re-screening, diagnosis, amplification, habilitation, 

and intervention within community settings; 

• To encourage research of EHDI services within community settings; and 

• To review NM State EHDI program performance as compared to the National 

EHDI quality indicators and outcome measurements for a Universal Newborn 

Hearing Screening Program and EHDI Tracking and Surveillance System. 
 

 


